
Centennial Grant Project 
Bench and Trash Receptacle To Be Placed At  

Erlich Lake in Milliken, CO 
October, 2016 

 
Plan:  The Rotary Club of Johnstown-Milliken will place a new sitting bench and trash 
receptacle on the west end of Erlich Lake in Milliken, CO.   
 
Location and Impact of Project: Erlich Lake, (9/10 mile around) is a popular walking, 
running, and fishing area on the east end of Milliken.  There is a dock and trash 
receptacle on the west end of the lake, but nothing on the much more visible east end.  
In 2016 the Town of Milliken placed new sod between the road and sidewalk on the east 
end of the lake, and also did major brush cleanup. The bench and trash receptacle will 
further enhance the area and also provide an obvious advertisement and recognition of 
Rotary as both the bench and receptacle will be emblazoned with the Rotary logo. 
 
The Town of Milliken already had a similar idea in their plans, but the town’s Parks 
Department is very happy that the JM Rotary Club will save the town some money by 
providing about 75% of the cost. 
 
The bench will cost $950.00 and the trash receptacle $850.00.  The town of Milliken will 
also place the bench on a concrete pad and secure it and the trash receptacle against 
possible theft and/or vandalism. 
 
Below: East end of Erlich Lake. Bench and receptacle will be placed between the 
track and the lake. 
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